
 

 

 
 
 

              VMIL postpones AGM due to expected impact of Hurricane Beryl 

July 2, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

VM Investments Limited (VMIL) advises that due to the expected impact of 

Hurricane Beryl, which is forecast to cause severe weather conditions across the 

island on Wednesday and Thursday of this week, its Annual General Meeting 

scheduled for Thursday July 4, 2024 is postponed.  

VMIL will communicate a new date for its AGM in the coming days.   

 

                                                     --END-- 
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